


Report of the Completion of the Installation of Drip Edges on the Yucca Picnic Shelter
in the Oak Flat Reservation Picnic Area on June 15, 2021

Sam Beard
June 17, 2021

On Tuesday, June 15, Sim Cook and Sam Beard completed the installation of drip edges on the gable ends and eves of the Yucca Site picnic shelter in the Oak Flat Reservation Picnic Area. Drip edges were installed on the eves last week and on the gable ends on Tuesday, June 15. 

The lower edge of the drip edges is angled out 45 degrees so that water is less likely to run down the surface of the fascia, a painted 2x6 under the edge of the shingles. The work on Tuesday completes the planned maintenance of the three shelters in the Oak Flat picnic area. The Locust and Pine shelters have drip edges, and all the fasciae were painted earlier this spring.

All the climbing up and down the ladder and working on the roof edge by Sim Cook was very much appreciated.

Project photographs are presented below.

Sam Beard, Projects Chair
Friends of the Sandia Mountains
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Sim Cook using a hammer to lift shingles and pull a roofing nail that would prevent our sliding the horizontal
part of the drip edge under the shingles. All photos by Sam Beard
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Sim using a battery-powered drill to drive a roofing screw through the shingles to secure the drip edge over the fascia.
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Drip edges have been installed on the eves and gable ends of the Yucca shelter to protect the 2x6 fascia from weather damage.
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